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As a voter in Oregon, I support measure SB 210. It is time to end Mail In voting in 

Oregon. The integrity of our elections since the inception of Main In voting has been 

compromised by those who choose not to listen to the Will Of Oregon Voters. 

Our voice and choices should be reflected on any and All bills brought forth in 

committees.  

We The People of Oregon are tired of the political leanings that do not reflect the 

voice of majority of this State. 

You are "elected" officials that are required to listen to and support the voice of the 

People  

You have failed on so many levels! 

It is time to right this wrong and open the polls by ending Mail In Voting in Our State. 


